We are Champions for Christ!

CHARGERS

August 18, 2025

Dear Charger Family, School begins TOMORROW!

If your student needs breakfast the doors will open at 7:00. The first bell is at 7:30 and the tardy bell is at 7:45. If you are walking your student into the building, please make sure that you park in one of the designated spots on Bellevue Road. All students will enter through the main office doors every morning. Students in the Benedict and Francis Centers will go through the main school and out to their classrooms. Adult supervision will be helping them.

Dismissal begins at about 2:40. Please do not arrive before 2:20 because we are not allowed to block neighborhood streets and driveways. Please make sure that your pink family sign is in the front dashboard of your car so that the staff outside can radio in for your student. Please listen to the staff outside and follow their directions.

ALL paperwork including the Transportation form, walkers permission slip, etc. are due tomorrow. All of the consent forms, NSLP, and handbook waivers from the summer mailer are also due tomorrow. If you missed Blessing of the Backpacks, students will be given paper packs tomorrow and you can return on Wednesdays. Students who missed the Technology and Athletic meeting, will meet with me after our opening assembly and will bring home a document for you to sign and return Wednesday.

<u>Schoolstore.net</u> has already raised money for our school by the few of you that have registered students. It is very easy to register. Follow the prompts on the lanyard that was sent home, send out some emails to family and friends, then just shop as normal. If you received a prize code from registering, send the lanyard back with your student and they will get a prize tomorrow. Some of you purchased gift cards for our teachers. This is AWESOME!

Others can also assist simply by going to www.schoolstore.com, searching for the school, and then shopping. The school will get the percentage of their purchases. Thank you in advance for helping! We really want to earn enough to get some new resources for our students. If you need help with this program, give the office a call.

The Faculty and Staff are so excited for tomorrow and we hope you are too!

Blessings, Mrs. Melissa Empie Principal

